
Please take into consideration the following FACTS before you preach a terrible lie to the people of 
Oregon. 0.14%. That's it. Of all the carbon emitted in the world, Oregon's impact is IMPERCEPTIBLE. 

Cap and Trade will have no impact on climate change, but it will have a devastating impact on workers 
across Oregon. Fewer jobs, lower wages, higher prices.  Please be concerned that this Bill has not had 
the time to be fully understood and has NO place being voted on during this short session ~ and I would 
further ask that something that has such a potential to affect such a great number of Oregonians financial 
stability as well as the vast majority of Oregon businesses not be up to politicians to decide but should be 
decided by a VOTE of the Oregon citizens.  Respectfully submitted ~ Sherri Parker. A 66 year born and 
raised citizen that wants my State to respect the hardworking businesses and industries that are what our 
State is all about.  
Sent from my iPad 
 


